
From: Linda Rosengarten   
Sent: Thursday, February 27, 2020 9:48 PM 
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Comments on Enbridge gas pipeline proposal EB-2019-0159 
 

To Ontario Energy Board, 

 
I don't want fracked gas in Ontario. NO more pipelines! Clean energy is what is most needed in 
this day and age. 

Linda Rosengarten 

 

 

Yours truly,  

Linda Rosengarten  
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